June 1, 2016

Mr. Randy Recklaus
Village Manager

Dear Mr. Recklaus;

The Arlington Heights Garden Club respectfully requests a waiver of the bond
requirement in conjunction with our upcoming Raffle to be held on June 12, 2016.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Nancy Aﬁli;%[::;’u'
Arlington Heights Garden Club



